TRAVELING KNIGHTS OF OLD BRIDGE

OBmHS

Marching Knights
BAND PARENTS ASSOCIATION

July 1, 2024

Hello everyone,

Enclosed is this year’s information regarding the fundraising commitment. You must
participate in the fundraising commitment for your child to be eligible for the Traveling Knights
of Old Bridge Band Parents Association scholarship, which is awarded to seniors who have
fulfilled requirements set by TKOB and the band director. The commitment has been set at $200
per family. Families must submit a check for $200 post dated May 14, 2025, made payable to
TKOB, and submitted on or before the October meeting on Wednesday, October 9, 2024. We
are asking for the checks to be postdated to give everyone an opportunity to redeem the amount
submitted. The Executive Board has met and has set the following guidelines to redeem your
uncashed check.

The following TKOB events have been selected:

e Laurita Winery Pouring tent (4 hours/$75; Must arrive on time for the shift and stay for
the whole shift; If rained out, hours won’t count)
Home Show Volunteer (4 hours/$75 per member if a family membership is paid for )
Mayor’s Cleanup (2 hours/$50)
TKOB Comedy Knight
Super 50/50

TKOB Comedy Knight and Super 50/50 redemption would be in the amount of your ticket sales.
You do not have to buy the tickets for yourself, but you may sell them to family and friends.
Please advise the Event Chairperson of the tickets you have sold so that you will be credited for
them. Additional opportunities may become available and will be announced. However, these
events are NOT GUARANTEED so it is recommended that you meet your commitment early in
the year and don’t wait until the last minute.

The commitment check covers an entire family (regardless of the number of student band
members involved). If you choose not to participate in the fundraising events listed above,
please advise Carolyn Holguin, and she will deposit your commitment check; thus fulfilling your
fundraising commitment for the year.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Carolyn Holguin..

Sincerely,

Tracey Paul
TKOB President



